
 

Storm Fury 

 on the Plains 
 

Meteorologists from the Wichita office of the  

National Weather Service will present the training.  
 

 

Main Training 
 
March 2, 2023 
6:30 p.m. 
Cox Building 
Howard, Kansas 
 
 

The program provides severe weather 

training and education for everyone.  Plan 

to spend up to two hours learning about 

storms and severe weather safety.  The 

sessions consist of a multimedia presentation, lecture, and question an answer 

period.  It is free to the public and no registration is required. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact 

Chance Hayes at chance.hayes@noaa.gov or your local Emergency Manager 
 

This program is presented by a cooperative effort of Elk County Emergency Management,  

and 

The National Weather Service Office in Wichita, KS 

mailto:chance.hayes@noaa.gov

